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The Partners of WCS want to express our sincere gratitude for the many accomplishments
and contributions of Benny Walker to our firm over the past 21 years. Benny will be retiring
effective December 31, 2020, and has been working with our partners, managers and staff
over the past couple of years to ensure a smooth transition. As the Partner in charge of the
Bel Air and Elkton offices, Benny was largely responsible for our Firm's growth, development,
and expansion in Harford and Cecil counties.

As clients of the firm, Benny and his team have provided you with excellent client service
and technical expertise over the years and this service will not change with Benny's
departure. David Crisp, a Partner at the firm and a Bel Air resident, has been working closely
with Benny in recent years to ensure a smooth transition. “During my twenty years here at
WCS/" Dave said, “lI've been inspired by watching the dedication that Benny has shown for
both his clients as well as our team members here at the firm. We look forward to continuing
that tradition and are fortunate to have many long-time partners, managers and staff
remaining in place that will continue to provide the same level of excellent service that our
clients are accustomed to receiving.

While Benny is looking forward to his retirement, he will always cherish the relationships that
he built over the years with his clients and passes along the following message. “l would like
to thank you for allowing me the opportunity to work with you and want you to know how
much | have appreciated and valued the trust you have shown me over the years,” Benny
said, "l have some wonderful memories to take with me! Through the years, numerous key
WCS professionals have worked closely with me to provide you with quality service. Many of
you already have a close relationship with other members of our team. We will do our very
best to match your needs to the right professionals at WCS. | am proud of the many talented
professionals at WCS and they are looking forward to continuing working with you

The Partners at WCS wish Benny a happy and healthy retirement and thank him collectively
for his dedication to the Firm, its employees, and its clients. We also thank you for allowing
us to provide you, our clients, with great service and reaffirm our commitment to continue
doing so in the future.

We hope your Holidays are happy and healthy, and wish you a Happy New Year!
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